
 

Welcome to the ScORSA Newsletter 

Welcome to the winter edition of the ScORSA Newsletter. 
 

We will be shining a spotlight on the work of our members, bringing you the latest fleet safety news, 
and letting you know about upcoming events. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at our next webinar on Thursday, January 28 - to register, send an 

email to info@scorsa.org.uk 
 

Until next time, 
 

Dr Karen McDonnell, Policy Adviser, ScORSA 
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ScORSA welcomes you to the second part of the St 
Andrews webinar series, which starts at 10am on 
January 28. 
 
The session will focus on reporting back on two key 
consultations: Scotland’s Road Safety Framework to 
2030 and the HSE Driving For Work Guidance update. 
 
The webinar will feature presentations from Transport 
Scotland's Head of Road Safety Policy, Bertrand Deiss, 
and Nicola Jaynes, HM Inspector of Health and Safety. 
Dr Karen McDonnell, Head of RoSPA Scotland, will 
chair the event. 
 
To book your free place, send an email to 
info@scorsa.org.uk. 

 

Webinar: The future of driving for 
work 

 

  

 

Can you help us improve? 

We are inviting ScORSA members to participate in a 

short evaluation survey. We hope that the survey will 

help us to better understand the needs of member 

organisations regarding advice and resources associated 

with the management of occupational road risk. The 

survey is being conducted by Research Scotland on 

behalf of ScORSA as part of our evaluation activities this 

year. 

 

We would very grateful if you could take a few minutes 

to fill in the survey. 

Have your say  
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The latest from the ScORSA store 

The latest additions to the range of items available to 
ScORSA members are 50ml and 100ml anti-bacterial 
hand gel bottles, which would be very useful for keeping 
hands clean in between drop-offs or visiting clients. 
 
Also available is a multi-position bandana which is a 
handy accessory for motorbike and cycle couriers that 
can help protect them from the elements. 
 
You can view and order all our resources at the 
members section of the ScORSA website. 
 
If you need a reminder of your member log-in details, 
please email info@scorsa.org.uk 

 

 

 

Keep those hands clean while on the road 
 

 

 

This handy pocket torch is a glove-box essential  
 

 

 

 

Protect yourself from the elements with this 

bandana 
 

 

 

The MORR The Merrier 

Is there any area of MORR (managing occupational road risk) which you would like advice on? 

 

You are most welcome to book an online, one-to-one MORR advice session on a Tuesday afternoon anytime between 

2pm and 4pm - send an email to info@scorsa.org.uk to request a slot. 

 

Please visit the members’ resources section of our website for free advice and information, including details of the 

complementary MORR assessment and Driving Risks at Work toolkits. 
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